Jeanann Dawson

From: Brad Norman <wbnunc@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 12:00 PM
To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: permits & inspections

Mr Dawson

Rebath of the Triangle was using my plumbing license(8776) the last few years while I was employed there. I am no longer with the company &
have made the necessary changes with the licensing board in having my license reinstated back into my name only.

I am checking to see if there are any outstanding permits with Rebath of the Triangle using my license number.I do know of 1 permit(3690 Baileys
Crossroads Benson ) that is still active but I am not aware of any other open permits. The licensing board has told me to cancel all open permits
using my license number & to notify all jurisdictions that my license can no longer be used by Rebath for permitting or inspections. It is up to Rebath
to have all jobs permitted or repermitted by their new license holder.

If there is a way to flag Rebath in your system to keep them from using my license for permitting or inspections any further would be appreciated.
Thank you for your help

Look forward to your reply

Brad Norman (license # 8776) gb(:l O /%allébé/ﬁ

wbnunc(@gmail.com




